
Corstorphine  Library  closing
for a few days

Corstorphine  Library  will  close  on
Saturday  22  June  2019  for  planned
internal  plasterwork  repairs  to  take
place  and  will  reopen  on  Wednesday
26 June.

The  nearest  libraries  to  Corstorphine  are  Drumbrae   and
Blackhall . Their opening hours are:

Drumbrae

Sat: 10-5

Mon: 8.30-8.00

Tues 10-8

Blackhall

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2019/06/corstorphine-library-closing-for-a-few-days/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2019/06/corstorphine-library-closing-for-a-few-days/


Sat: 10-5

Mon10-8

Tues:10-8

Corstorphine  Library  will   resume  normal  service  on  Wed

26th June. 

Customers  can  still  borrow  library  books  24/7  from  the
library’s  online  services  at
https://yourlibrary.edinburgh.gov.uk

Edinburgh Libraries apologies for the inconvenience caused.

Corstorphine High Street

https://yourlibrary.edinburgh.gov.uk/

